
Summer	2018	
	
Welcome	to	5th	Grade	at	Sprague!	Your	teachers	are	excited	to	get	to	know	you	and	have	many	
interesting	units	planned	for	you	in	Science,	Social	Studies,	Reading,	Writing,	and	Math.	As	a	5th	
grader,	you	will	be	a	leader	at	Sprague.	5th	grade	classes	rotate	doing	jobs	like	leading	our	
school	gatherings,	recycling,	and	writing	news	on	the	News	Board.	We	will	also	have	a	
Leadership	Retreat	Field	Trip	to	Morse’s	Pond	in	September	and	go	to	Hale	Reservation	in	June.	
It	will	be	a	great	year!	Each	5th	grade	teacher	will	send	an	individual	letter	to	you	and	your	
family	via	email	later	in	the	summer.	
	
The	5th	Grade	teachers	are:		Ms.	Banthin,	Mr.Craig,	and	Ms.	Doyle.	
Here	are	their	email	addresses:	
	
banthine@wellesleyps.org	
craigk@welleselyps.org	
doylejr@wellesleyps.org	
	
You	can	find	the	grade	level	supply	list	in	the	Back	to	School	Folder.	Each	teacher	may	ask	for	
some	additional	items	when	you	hear	from	them.		
	
In	the	meantime,	keep	playing	outside	and	keep	reading	every	day	during	the	summer!		
We	will	see	you	at	Sprague	on	Wednesday,	August	29th!	


